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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No: 689/2018 

Date: 13th November 2018 

HMGoG reaction to reports of Withdrawal Agreement text being agreed 
 
Her Majesty's Government of Gibraltar welcomes news that British and EU negotiators appear to 
have agreed a text for consideration by their respective principals.  The Chief Minister and Deputy 
Chief Minister are in London for Brexit talks with U.K. ministers from several departments and will 
deal with any relevant developments related to Gibraltar. 


